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Dear Sir / Madam 
 
B1231 Tranby Lane, Right Turn Lane 
 
Major road works are due to commence on Monday 19th April 2021 on the B1231 Tranby Lane at 
the junction with Jenny Brough Lane. The works include the construction of a right turn lane, 
along with the resurfacing of the existing carriageway (see attached drawing E1229-100-2) 
 
Due to limited working space and to allow the works to be carried out safely, this section of the 
B1231 and the northern section of Jenny Brough Lane will be closed from 19th April 2021 for 5 
weeks. A signed diversion route will be in operation for this period, directing traffic south on the 
A164, then east along Boothferry Road and north up Beverley Road, Anlaby and vice versa (see 
attached drawing E1229-100-6A). Access and egress to Swanbridge Vets will be from the A164 
Swanland Roundabout only. 
 
I apologise for any inconvenience these works may cause. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

 
Alistair Martin 
Civil Engineering Services 

 


